
Inquiries Regarding the New Coronavirus

There is currently an outbreak of pneumonia in Wuhan, Hubei Province, 
People’s Republic of China, associated with a new coronavirus.

If you have symptoms such as a cough or fever, please put 
on a mask and contact your nearest Public Health Center, 
stating that you have spent time in Wuhan. 

Thank you for your cooperation.

Points of Contact Phone Number

Public Health and Medical Treatment Division 058-272-8860 

Gifu Public Health Center 058-380-3004

Seino Public Health Center
0584-73-1111
（extension 273）

Seki Public Health Center
0575-33-4011
（extension 360）

Kamo Public Health Center
0574-25-3111
（extension 358）

Tono Public Health Center
0572-23-1111
（extension 361）

Ena Public Health Center
0573-26-1111
（extension 258）

Hida Public Health Center
0577-33-1111
（extension 328）

Gifu City Public Health Center 058-252-7191
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Gifu Prefectural Department of Health and Welfare 
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